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William 11. Schultz
Chief Nuclear Materials Safety |
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission i
Region Ill
799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, IL 60137

Dear Mr. Schultz:

This letter is a response to NRC letter dated January 4,1991, identifying apparent
regulatory concerns with License No. 34 26055-01 Docket No. 03031153.

The following regulatory concern was identified: we failed to notify the NRC of our change
of the Radiation Safety Officer (License Condition III).

To correct this concern, we have sent a letter to the NRC Materials licensing section (copy
attached) requesting an amendment to our license.

.

Please contact us if there are any further questions regarding this matter. Our contact
person is Glenn Rogers at (513) 2512730.

i

Sincerely,

0 .v

Mike Lofton
Program Manage
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